Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
Division of Community Development
Notice of Draft Action Plan

The Division of Community Development announces the availability of the draft Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2024-2025 Recovery Housing Program (RHP) Amended Action Plan for public comment from Tuesday, July 22, 2025, through Wednesday, August 6, 2025.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER: FloridaCommerce requests public comment on the FFY 2024-2025 RHP Action Plan prior to submitting it to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).
The HUD-funded program, included in the FFY 2024-2025 Recovery Housing Program Amended Action Plan, is a Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program administered by FloridaCommerce.
The draft FFY 2024-2025 RHP Amended Action Plan will be made available for public review and comment prior to submission to HUD. The 15-day comment period will begin on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, and will end on Wednesday, August 6, 2025. The draft Amended Action Plan will also be posted on FloridaCommerce’s website at FloridaJobs.org/RHP.
Comments are encouraged and may be emailed to CDBG@Commerce.fl.gov, or mailed to:
Florida Small Cities CDBG Program, 107 East Madison St., MSC-400, Tallahassee, FL 32399.
